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15th September 2022  
 

Trip to Eltham Library  
  
Dear Parents/Carers,  
  
We are excited to share that Reception are going to be visiting Eltham Library in the 
upcoming half term. This will be a great opportunity to develop our love of reading and 
build on our understanding of road safety.   
  
The date of this will: Thursday 6th October which happens to be World Poetry Day. 
  
We will be leaving school as close to 9.15am as possible so that we can walk to get the B15 
bus. We will then be returning to school for lunch as usual.  
  
We would really appreciate any adult volunteers who are available to join us on our trip. 
Please inform the office by email or phone if you are able to accompany us so that we can 
organise groupings.   
   
  
Kind regards,  
  
Miss Ablitt and Miss Osborne  
 
 


